
AMA Charter #2068

Meeting called to order at 6:30 By Wade Calhoun

 Treasures report given and accepted.

Old Business
No old business carried forward.

We cancelled the spring fly-in due to time being to short to get it scheduled.

(864)-556-0664 New Business

Vice President Morgan Pritchard

(864)-238-2546

That’s it for this month. Hope to see you at the April meeting.

Nelson Swords

Dennis Beard

Stan Scott

Secretary:  Dennis Beard

Field Marshall:  Wade Calhoun

March Newsletter – 2014

Black Sheep R/C Club

Meeting minutes from Mar. 4th 2014

Special Points of Interest:

* Next Meeting: April 1st 2014

  Black Sheep News

Treasurer:  Nelson Swords

Officers:

* Visit Our Website at:

WWW.blacksheeprcclub.com

All club meetings will be held

(864) 847-4179

the 1
st
 Tuesday of every month

Safety Officers:

(864) 556-0664

(864) 238-7256

President:  Wade Calhoun

There ws no Feb. meeting so no minutes where read.

We are trying to get a date set for next year in May and still looking at dates for one this 

year.

A motion was made to eliminate our $50 initiation fee and add a $20 late fee for renewals 

after the march meeting. This will make us more competitive with other clubs to new 

members. We decided to vote on this at the April meeting.

Our flight benches need painting. Chris Huff was volunteered to do this by her husband 

Bob.

http://www.blacksheeprcclub.com/



